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The state has done a dismal job managing the funds they hold now. What makes 

them believe they can oversee additional funds to be distributed as they see fit. The 

state is in a mess with no end in sight except they want to throw more money at 

homelessness, drug addiction, and NO thought to law enforcement. They work to 

make life miserable for businesses of all sizes and hide and fast shuffle legislation. 

Transparency is not a word they know the meaning of at this point. Enlarging 

government without people to oversee and regular audits performed doesn't seem to 

be a good thing for the taxpayers who pay the bills. Legislators need to work together 

to save Oregon from turning into a total welfare state. Common sense should prevail 

before pushing thru legislation brought before them to vote on and DO NOT hurry 

and vote without looking at what could  result in their hasty decisions. 


